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BarkingMad Promotions: Safe Guarding Policy - abridged, addendum copy to be included as

part of overall safeguarding policy

Safeguarding, Safety, & Fire Safety Policies for Visiting

Entertainers & Venue Staff Disability Aimed.

[Venue Owner/Manager's Name]

[Venue Name]

[Venue Address]

[City, Postcode]

Dear [Venue Owner/Manager's Name],

I hope this letter finds you well. At BarkingMad Promotions, we place the utmost importance on the

safety and well-being of all our entertainers and performers. As a company working closely with

venues like yours, we must collaborate to ensure that visiting performers are afforded the same

protections as your staff, particularly regarding safety from harassment, abuse, and any other risks

that might arise during performances.

We kindly request the following:
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1. Details on Safeguarding Policies:

Could you please provide us with information on the existing safeguarding policies

that protect both your staff and any external performers, including how incidents of abuse,

harassment, or heckling from patrons are managed?

2. Venue Security Procedures:

What specific security measures are in place to ensure a swift response to disturbances, and

how is your team trained to handle incidents involving both performers and patrons? We want

to ensure performers are protected throughout their time at your venue.

3. Fire Safety and Accessibility:

We would also appreciate details of your fire safety procedures, particularly any considerations

for performers with disabilities, including wheelchair users. Knowing how your venue

accommodates disabled acts in terms of evacuation or emergency protocols is vital for us to

ensure the safety of all entertainers.

4. Collaboration for Performer Safety:

We are eager to maintain an open and transparent relationship with your venue, prioritising the

safety and well-being of both entertainers and venue staff. If you need assistance in developing

or updating any of your safety procedures, we would be happy to collaborate on this.

Our entertainers are central to everything we do, and ensuring their safety and protection at your venue is a

shared responsibility. We kindly ask that you send over any documentation or details regarding your

safeguarding and fire safety procedures to help us better plan and protect our performers.

Thank you for your time and cooperation. I look forward to hearing from you and continuing our work

together.

Warm regards,

Mike Barker Founder, BarkingMad Promotions


